
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to a fantastic last week of Term 3 at Broken Hill Public School. 
 
Congratulations to our Gala Day teams who competed against all the other 
schools in Broken Hill last Friday.  The Girls Basketball participants had a great day 
displaying terrific sportsmanship and skill, as did the Boys Cricket team. 
 
A big thank you to the staff for coaching and mentoring our students.  Well done everyone!  We 
look forward to our teams competing again this Wednesday in the Boys Basketball and Girls Soccer.  
We know you will put in a great effort. 
 

 

  
 
1/2H Assembly Item- The National Anthem 
Last Friday Mr Hosken class presented the history of the Nation Anthem and lead our Central Family 
through a recitation of the words. Incredible work 1/2H. 

       

 CENTRAL FAMILY EDITION 
Term 3 Week 10 – 18th September 2023    

Mr T’s Yarn 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
End of Term 
As this is the last week of Term 3, we would like to wish our children a safe and enjoyable break from 
school and look forward to more awesome learning opportunities next term.  Term 4 starts on 
Monday 9th October. 
 
Hats 
It has been nice to welcome back some warm weather recently and it is an opportune time 
to remind everyone about wearing the school hats when in the playground. We require the 
children to wear the wide brimmed school hat and ask those not wearing the brimmed hat 
to remain in the COLA during playtime. Children wearing caps will also be asked to stay in 
the COLA. We thank you for helping to keep the children safe from the effects our harsh 
sun can produce. Hats can now be purchased from the front office during school hours.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Library Books and Library Update 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Attendance Percentage for each class for Term 3 Week 9 
 

KC  83.25  1/2H  85.14 
1/2M  86.17  3/4R  90.91 
3/4W  91.21   5/6A  86.00 
5/6J  85.22 
 

Congratulations to Class 3/4W for Best Class Attendance 
 
 
 

 
Our library team has been working very hard to update our reading centre with new 
furniture. Ms Northey and Dee have worked tirelessly to review, organise and revamp our 
library setting with new books and student reading areas. Students are enjoying the new 
area and have appreciated all the extra work staff have done to make this space 
incredible. 

  
 
 
 
Today we have had the opportunity to provide our Central 
family with free books. Please collect from outside the office on 
the table. 

 
 
 
 

 
NOTES SENT HOME 

 

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED DATE DUE FOR 
RETURN OF NOTES 

Newsletter Note All Students Opt out - 22nd 
September 2023 

Basketball Gala Day note Selected students  

Soccer Gala Day note Selected students  
If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible 

 

School Attendance 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 
weekly Class AND POP awards - Term 3 Week 9 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

KC Tallon D, Casey H. 
1/2M Isabella H, Kaitlyn F, Cassias W. 
1/2H Quade S, William H. 
3/4W Jessica E, Zofeya S. 
3/4R  
5/6A Lachlan C, Sabah G. 
5/6J Grace G, Connor F. 

CLASS OF THE WEEK – KC 

Please download the App and join the team.  Letters have 
been sent out with shoot keys  

to allow access. 
This portal will become a main focus on communicating 

with parents in the future. 
Please call the office if you have any queries. 

BOUNCE BACK AWARDS - Week 10 
 

Lily W, Hohepa P, Cooper K, Keziah H, Shareeka C. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


